THE WILTSHIRE GOLF CAPTAINS

AN

Summer Meeting 2022

The 2022 summer meeting was held at North Wilts Golf Club on Thursday the
23rd June.

It was a gloriously warm day but with the threat of heavy rain and possible
thunder. As it transpired we had a few drops early on but all teams managed
to get round relatively dry.

Fourteen clubs were represented and all enjoyed a light lunch before playing.
An excellent dinner was served on a rolling basis after rounds were completed
and prize giving commenced once all participants had been served with their
meal.

Everybody enjoyed the course that was in suburb condition with tricky greens.
Congratulations to all the winners, in third place, the hosts, North Wilts GC
with 116 points, in second place, The Wiltshire also with 116 points but taking
second place on count back.

The winners were Erlestoke GC with a magnificent score of 119 points, The
team consisted of Alan Smith, Neal Young, Martin Hudson and Michael Dolan.
All winners were presented with their prizes by Captain of Captains Jim Donald
assisted by The President, Steve Griffiths.

Once the prize giving was completed all departed for home content and
satisfied after an excellent day.

Michael Bowes
WGC Treasurer
April 2022
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